From: John Curran jcurran@arin.net 3

Subject: [arin-board] IETF Reporter - process change (FYI)

Date: 17 October 2019 at 9:27 AM v
To: ARIN Board arin-board@arin.net

Trustees -

As you are aware, for many years we have had an ‘IETF Report’ presented at our ARIN meetings — basically, a summary of
major activities going on at the IETF which may impact or be of interest to the ARIN community.

This is one of the highest rated sessions at our meetings, and in December of last year we appointed Cathy Aronson again to
serve as ARIN's IETF Reporter for 2019, as she does an outstanding job covering the event and providing an informative &
entertaining summary.

In reviewing this program and after discussion with the Chair, | believe that Board appointment of the IETF Reporter position is
not necessary, and propose going forward that staff should make the selection of IETF reporter on a more dynamic basis for each
upcoming IETF meeting, considering those attending in our community and the costs involved. This will also allow flexibility as we
consider more non-policy content in our ARIN public policy and member meetings.

As this has been an appointed position in the past, | felt it was proper to raise this going-forward process change to the Board as
an informational item.

FYI,
/John

John Curran
President and CEO
American Registry for Internet Numbers
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